Wren's Newsletter

WB 14th October 2024, Week 7: All about me!

This week we have been learning from the book 'The life of a little Cardboard Box'. We have all designed a model out of junk modelling to show how rubbish can be something new. Then we used different ways of joining our junk modelling and created our ideas. This is the foundation of Design Technology that the children learn throughout school.

We have also learnt about recycling and how different types of rubbish can be reused and recycled into new objects.

The children have been sorting images of different rubbish and learning about the materials that can be recycled.





We have started to write CVC words like cat, box, bin. Most children are able to hear start sounds and are doing really well with blending their words. We have introduced sound buttons and lines to support the children to see digraphs and single sounds in words when they are writing and reading. A digraph is when two sounds go together to make one sound, like 'ck'.

Please can you make sure you let us know in your child's yellow reading record book that your child has read their book so that we know to change it. A simple tick will do or smiley face, or a comment if you have time. Many thanks.

After half term we will celebrate and learn about Diwali. We have spoken to one of our families who celebrate this festival at home and they will come into school and talk to the children about their experiences. They are also going to share some items to support our learning in school. If you also celebrate Diwali at home please can you let us know so that we can do more partnership learning.

Have a nice weekend.

